TAU KAPPA EPSILON

Better Men for a Better World

Hello distinguished alumni,

My name is Jake Wolfson I'm the current Histor of the Rho-Eta chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon here at Stony
Brook University. We're currently rolling out a new mailing list to keep all of you in the loop about our events and
other news regarding the chapter.

-The Red Carnation Ball will be on Friday, May 10th, 2024 at Danford’s Hotel and Marina (located at 25 E
Broadway, Port Jefferson, NY 11777) from 7pm-11pm. The price is $120/pp and includes a catered dinner and
open bar. Click on the link below to RSVP:

0The Rho-Eta chapter has several alumni group chats for social and networking purposes such as a LinkedIn
page and GroupMe that some of you may not be aware of. We would like to grow this network and if you would
be interested in joining any of these, email us at tkestonybrook@gmail.com

I’ll be sending an email in the near future highlighting the other events that are happening in the coming
months. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns feel free to send me a message and I will get back to
you.

Yours in the Bond,

Jake Wolfson #468
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